
Traffic Advisory  

June 8th, 2020 

Phase 1 & 2 Lakeview 
Roundabout Closure

Location: 

• Lakeview roundabout at Grey Eagle Dive and 37th Street SW

Impacts 

• Road closed to motorists for a four week period for phase 1 and an additional 4 week period for
phase 2. Construction activities carried out to complete the final road construction for the
Lakeview roundabout and parking area.

• North and Southbound access on 37th street SW will be closed between 54th avenue SW and the
roundabout.

• Motorists will be detoured at 54th avenue SW via Lakeview Drive. Variable messaging boards and
detour signage are in place to assist motorists around the road closure.

• Motorists travelling from 37th street SW/Grey Eagle drive will be detoured at 58th Avenue SW via
Lakeview Drive. Variable messaging boards and detour signage are in place to assist motorists
around the road closure.

Reason: 

• To complete final road construction of the roundabout. Construction activities will include,
subgrade, electrical, final curb, gutter and paving.

Start date: 

• Phase 1 - Monday, June 8th, 2020

• Phase 2 – Monday, July 6th, 2020

Completion date: 

• Phase 1 - Monday, July 6th, 2020

• Phase 2 – Monday, August 3rd, 2020

Work hours: 

• 7:00 am to 10:00 pm
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Speed limit:  

• The speed limit will be 50 km/hr throughout the construction zone 
 

Other information:  

• For your safety, please obey all construction signs when travelling through the area. KGL Constructors 
would like to thank you for your patience during this construction period. 
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